
THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 

April 10, 2016 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, April 9, 2016 
8:15 AM Our Parishioners 
5:00 PM Edward & Fran Schor, Rose Borinski 
Sunday, April 10, 2016 
7:30 AM Olga Victoria Felber, Devon & Brett Chichele 
9:00 AM Maria Montijo Sanchez de Rodriguez, 
 Patricia Ciasulli 
11:00 AM Jack Baumgarten, Marvin Baer 
Monday, April 11, 2016  
8:15 AM Marie Connelly 
Tuesday, April 12, 2016  
8:15 AM Mary & Gertrude Connelly 
Wednesday, April 13, 2016 
8:15 AM Salvatore Primerano 

 Thursday, April 14, 2016  
8:15 AM Luke Klisart 
Friday, April 15, 2016 

 8:15 AM  Maria Montijo de Rodriguez 
Saturday, April 16, 2016 
8:15 AM Rosemary Elizabeth Fox 
5:00 PM Jennie Potente (3

rd
 Anniv.) 

Sunday, April 17, 2016 
7:30 AM Protection of Babies in the Womb, Stephen Ford 
9:00 AM David Gear 
11:00 AM Nancy C. Cocuzza 
 

CELEBRANTS FOR APRIL 16th & 17th, 2016 

5:00 PM Rev. Edward G. Lambro 
7:30 AM     Msgr. John J. Carroll 
9:00 AM     Rev. Lukasz Iwanczuk 
11:00 AM   Rev. Henry Schreitmueller 
 

PROCLAIMER OF THE WORD 
Saturday, April 16, 2016 
5:00 PM Carolyn Rebori, Ann Christi 
Sunday,   April 17, 2016 
7:30 AM     Debbie Goulian 
9:00 AM     Stephen Marchiano, Mary Tarsitano 
11:00 AM   Yesenia Cohen, Brian McMurray 
 

EUCHARISTIC MINISTER SCHEDULE 
Saturday, April 16, 2016 
5:00 PM  Debbie Boniface, Barry Brock, Lawrence & Anne 
 Dowling, Denise Hatch, Joe Santiso 
Sunday, April 17, 2016 
7:30 AM    Betty Dominico 
9:00 AM    Brian & Grace Davin, Charles Groeschke, Bill 
 O’Brien, Stephanie Schuckalo, Cherylan Zarpaylic 
11:00 AM  Dolores Gesumaria, Mary Ann Grieco, Molly Faith 
 Gregoire, Mary Jane Hojell, Tom & Jeanne Segedin 
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE WORD 
Sunday, April 17, 2016 
9:00AM      Paul Marston 
Teenagers or adults are needed for Children's Liturgy at 9am 
Mass.  Email Katy Shrope at katyvet@optonline.net 
 
For those who have been called home to Christ we pray 
especially for Joseph Elices, father of Michael. 

 
DIACONATE ORDINATION 

Omar Hernandez, our seminarian, will be ordained a 
Transitional Deacon on Sat. morning, May 14

TH
 at St. Peter’s 

Church, Parsippany by Bishop Serratelli.  He will officiate as a 
Deacon for the first time at all the parish Masses that weekend 
beginning with the 5pm Mass on May 14

TH
.  A parish 

celebration is being planned by the Knights of Columbus after 
the 11am Mass on Sunday, May 15

TH
 -- More information to 

follow. 

WHAT IS A TRANSITIONAL DEACON? 
A transitional deacon, as opposed to a permanent deacon, is 
someone who is transitioning to priesthood instead of remaining 
and serving permanently as a deacon. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

STEWARDSHIP A WAY OF LIFE 
TITHING, GOD’S PLAN FOR GIVING 

 

Last Week:   $12,899.00 Last Year:  $12,530.00 
 

Attendance:    656 
 

Easter Collection to Date:  $64,908.00 THANK YOU! 
      

Pastor’s Gratitude: “Bishop Serratelli has granted me 
permission to remain as your pastor until June 29, 2017.”  
 

Parishioner’s Response: “I would love to serve on the golf 
committee but my husband thinks it’s a man’s thing.  What 
should I tell him?  “For the first and probably only time in his life 
– HE’S WRONG!!” 

 

LET US KNOW… 
First, how do you like the 8-page bulletin?  For July and August 
it will return to 6-pages, but let us know your reaction to the 
longer one.  Also, if you see something that doesn’t look right to 
you, for example a light hanging loose or paint peeling or 
spiders around the kneelers etc. please let one of the Priests or 
an usher know about it.  Make sure it gets written down or if you 
could please write it down when you give it to us. Thank you!   
 

STORM DAMAGE 
Like you, we had a couple of trees fall down and our rectory 
phone was out of order last Sunday and Monday.  Hopefully 
that did not create any inconvenience. 

 

TECHNOLOGY REQUEST 
Our Religious Education leadership team has requested a 
technology upgrade for both the Confirmation and the K-8 CCD 
programs.  The request is for the following: 

 5 laptop computers,  
 3 monitor/DVD set-ups 
 2 portable projectors 
 Desktop upgrades for the leadership team  

 

The projected cost from Veraciti, our outside technical advisors, 
is $18,530.  Would anyone in the parish be interested in 
sponsoring part of or all of this project?  This could be pledged 
over 3 years or any way the donor(s) would like to do it. Please 
contact either George Casagrand, our Bus. Admin., at 973-838-
6838 ext. 102 or Msgr. Carroll at 973-838-6838 ext.100. 
 
 

TRICKY TRAY DINNER AT THE BROWNSTONE 
We have two tables from OLM Parish attending the Catholic 
Family & Community Services (CFCS) benefit at the 
Brownstone on Wednesday, April 20. Doors open at 6pm and 
dinner is at 7pm. Tickets are $50.00 payable to CFCS. There 
are two seats available. If you would like to join us, please 
contact Peggy Tana at 973-838-7265 or mat6210@yahoo.com. 
We will carpool from OLM.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
 
  
  
   

 

We pray especially for our parishioners, relatives and friends. 
 

 Al Alvino Jose Inigo Armendaiz 
 Dany Badaan Cheryl Babitz  
 Angelina Bontempo  Baby Guiliana 
 Harrison Bruchhauser Rita Carpentiere
 Joseph Dotro Jon Ferrari 
 Joseph Hammond Betty Higgins 
 Robert Kaps Danielle Kneringer 
 Paulette Ley MarySue Link 
 Elvin Lister Frank Mack, Jr.
 Joseph Maher Nicholas Neill
 Nicolena Palumbo Margaret Raphael
 Peggy Spreen Maribel Tehrani
 Amy Walsh  
 

mailto:katyvet@optonline.net
mailto:mat6210@yahoo.com


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
WE NEED YOU! 

YES, I’M TALKING TO YOU! 
We need catechists/teachers to share 
their faith with our children come the 
2016-2017 school year.  All grades need 
catechists.  We are a fun group of people 
who get so much more out of teaching the 
children than we ever thought we 
would.  Please consider joining us.  We 
offer training and guidance throughout. 

Contact Mary Ramsden at 973-838-0567 or dre@olmchurch.org 
for information. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
2016-17 RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  

Registration begins the week of 3/28/16; please expect a 
mailing of the registration forms to your home.  MAIL-IN 
registrations ONLY will be accepted and are due May 4.  No 
WALK-IN registrations will be accepted. If you do not receive 
the mailing, please contact the Rel. Ed. office, 973.838.0567. 

 

EAT PIZZA & DESSERTS    SUPPORT RISE 
The teens of RISE are selling Joe Corbi’s products!  Proceeds 
will help fund their mission trip to Steuben County, NY in July to 
repair homes for those in dire need.  Along with their delicious 
pizza kits, Joe Corbi’s offers tasty cookie dough, pies, churros, 
cinnamon buns, including gluten free and whole wheat options!  
Check out a brochure by Googling: Joe Corbi Catalog or take 
a brochure from the narthex display.  Sale ends 4/11. Please 
send questions and orders to:  pleavenworth@shsd.org 
 

MARY HELP OF CHRISTIANS ACADEMY 
Please support our Clothing Drive on Sat., April 16

th
 from 9am-

3:30pm at 659 Belmont Ave., N. Haledon, NJ.  For more info 
please contact Germaine Jordan at mgjordan@optonline.net.  
We accept clothing, shoes, hats, stuffed animals, bedding, belts 
and hats all in sealed plastic bags for shipping to South & 
Central America, Eastern Europe, Africa and India.  
 

We are also hosting a Designer Bag Bingo on Sat., April 23 at 
6pm.  Prizes from M. Kors, Coach, Tory Burch and more!  For 
tix call 973-790-6200 or email PTG@maryhelp.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ANTIOCH 10
TH

 GRADE RETREAT 
April 15

th
 & 16

th
 - Antioch Retreat - this is a 10

th
 Grade 

MANDATORY Retreat.   
 

Friday – drop off 6:45pm at School bldg., pick up 10pm at 
chapel (if raining, at the church).  Saturday – drop off 10am; 
pick up 5pm, both at School Bldg. 
 

Sunday, April 17
th

: Freshman/Sophomore Confirmation - 
School Bldg. 10:40am-1:30pm.  

 

 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Sunday, April 10th: Youth Group/Retreat planning meeting  
        8:45 – 10:15am – Youth Room  
Sunday, April 17th: Youth Group/Retreat planning meeting       
        8:45 – 10:15am – Youth Room  

 

SEARCH RETREAT – APRIL 29
TH

 – MAY 1
ST

  
If any juniors or seniors are interested in joining our Search 
retreat on April 29th-May 1st, please reach out to youth ministry 
for additional details. This is a great retreat and highly 
recommended for those who have not yet attended! 
 

LARGE CARDBOARD BOXES ARE NEEDED 
Youth Ministry is looking for big cardboard boxes for an event. If 
you buy any large appliances please keep the boxes for us! 
Feel free to email YM and we can pick them up. 
 
 
 
 
Religious Ed. Phone 973-838-0567 
Mary Ramsden - Director dre@olmchurch.org  
Andrea Duplain - Rel. Ed. Sec. reled@olmchurch.org 
 
Confirmation/Youth Ministry 973-283-1212 
Branden Kasper - Youth Ministry youthministry@olmchurch.org 
Grace Davin - Conf. Coord. youth@olmchurch.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Faith Formation 
 

R E L I G I O U S  E D U C A T I O N  N E W S  C O N F I R M A T I O N  

Y O U T H  M I N I S T R Y  

C O N T A C T  I N F O R M A T I O N   

THE KNIGHTS CORNER 

Knights of Columbus 
Council 14493 News 

News: 
All Catholic men in the Parish are welcome to join the 
Knights.  If you have any questions, please contact Dave 
Puccia or Mike D’Amelio or talk to any current member of the 
Knights. 
Exemplifications and new membership: 
Dave Puccia, Grand Knight: 973-492-2774 
Mike D’Amelio, Deputy Grand Knight:  973-800-4915 
Calendar: 
4/13: Officers at 7:15pm, Business meeting at 8pm - Ryan Rm 
4/24: Benefit breakfast after all masses 
4/27: Social meeting 8pm 
5/11: Officers at 7:15pm, Business meeting at 8pm - Ryan Rm 
5/25: Social meeting 8pm 
 

S E R V I N G  O L M  &  O U R  C O M M U N I T Y  

Join the OLM Ladies Guild!  
   

Our next meeting will be Tomorrow Night 
 Monday April 11

th
  

at 7:30pm in the Ryan Room 
 

If you would like to come and need a ride please call Julie 
Puccia at 973-997-0276 

  

Thank you to all who purchased raffle tickets! 
 

NEXT DRAWING IS APRIL 30
TH 

AFTER 5PM MASS! 
  

mailto:dre@olmchurch.org
mailto:PTG@maryhelp.org
mailto:dre@olmchurch.org
mailto:reled@olmchurch.org
mailto:youthministry@olmchurch.org
mailto:youth@olmchurch.org


 
 
 
 
 
 

“EASTER JOY” 
In today’s gospel, we find Peter the Apostle deciding to return to 
his former way of life after Jesus’ death.  Like Peter we also 
quickly return to our former life patterns even after experiencing 
the joy of Easter.  Do you find it difficult to hold on to the Jesus 
experience?  One moment you are committed to loving the Lord 
above all else and then you quickly travel down a different path 
away from the Lord?  Jesus’ call to follow Him is ongoing and 
you often need to renew the “Yes, Lord I love you” many times 
in your faith walk.  Like Peter, you deepen your love for Jesus 
with every “yes”.  Loving Jesus means loving those he loves.  
Loving like he loves means a growing desire to surrender to His 
love.  That surrender is the closest way you can find 
communion and intimacy with Him.  Your Savior and Lord, 
Jesus Christ, desires your love, understands your shortcomings 
and consoles your heart.  Keep saying “yes” to a deeper 
relationship with the Lord and you will grow in holiness, faith 
and greater Easter joy.  Want to know more?  For more 
information call Msgr. Carroll, 973-838-6838 x100 or Carol 
Mangani at 973-283-2218. 
Date        Topic           Presenter 
April 14        The Good Shepherd The Real         Msgr. Carroll 
        Presence of Christ in Eucharist 
 

 

 
 

KINNELON PBA BEEFSTEAK – APRIL 30
TH

  
Local #341 of the Kinnelon PBA is holding a Beefsteak Dinner 
by the Brownstone on April 30

th
, 7pm, OLM Multi-Purpose Rm, 

2 Miller Rd, tickets $55 include beer and soda.  Must be age 21. 
For tix & information email: pmcdonnell@kinnelonpd.org. 

 

POSITION AVAILABLE - LIBRARIAN 
ASSUMPTION COLLEGE FOR SISTERS 

This position would entail 1-2 hours/week, accessing new 
library holdings, cross referencing what is in the data base with 
holdings on the shelves and weekly tracking library usage and 
re-shelving holdings.  Applicant should possess a degree in 
library science and have computer skills.  Contact Sister Joseph 
Spring at president@acs350.org  
 

ASSUMPTION COLLEGE FOR SISTERS 
We welcome lay people to register for theology and philosophy 
courses for credit or audit and all other courses for audit.  
Summer session Theology Courses will run from May 26 to 
July 2 at 200 A Morris Ave., Denville.  For information call 973-
957-0188 Ext 106 or email academicdean@acs350.org. 
 

LITTLE SISTERS OF THE POOR AUXILIARY 
SPRING FASHION SHOW 

Please join us Wed., May 4
th

 (11am – 3pm) at Macaluso’s, 161 
Rea Ave., Hawthorne, NJ, $50 per person, Fashions by Coco’s 
Chateau.  For tix mail checks drafted to Aux. of the Little Sisters 
of the Poor to Marguerite Lombardi, 270 E. 23

rd
 St., Paterson, 

NJ 07514. For info call 973-684-3479 or 
lombama@hotmail.com. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

THIRD SUNDAY OF EASTER 
 

First Reading: Acts 5:27-32, 40b-41 
The high priest chastised Peter and the other apostles for 
continuing to preach when they had been ordered to stop. Peter 
replied he would rather obey God than men, considering God's 
power even over death. They are again warned to stop 
speaking of Jesus, and then freed. 

 

Second Reading: Revelation 5:11-14 
John had a vision of many angels and all the living creatures of 
the world gathered around a throne. The angels cried out that 
the slain Lamb was worthy of receiving power, glory and praise. 
Then every creature on earth called out praise to God and the 
Lamb, and the elders fell down and worshipped. 

 

Gospel: John 21:1-19 
Jesus appeared to the disciples for the third time since his 
resurrection while they were fishing. They hadn't caught 
anything, and then Jesus advised them to cast their net from 
the other side of the boat.  When they did this, they caught a 
great number of fish. Jesus then asked Peter three times, "Do 
you love me?" When Peter said he did, Jesus asked him to tend 
and feed his sheep. 

 
 
 
 
 

SEVERAL SOURCES SHELTERS 
Spreading Hope through Compassion – Providing hope, 
assistance and shelter to pregnant teens, families in need and 
homeless woman.  For information call 1-800-662-2678 or see 
the website  www.lifecall.org  

 

UNIVERSITY OF DELAWARE CONCERT AT OLM 
Saturday, April 16

th
, at 7:30 p.m., two a cappella singing 

groups from the University of Delaware will perform at OLM 
Church.  The “D Sharps,” which includes our own Nicolette 
Corrado, is a female a cappella group, and the “Y Chromes” a 
male a cappella group.    Bring your kids - everyone will love it! 
 

HOLY SPIRIT SCHOOL TRICKY TRAY 
The Holy Spirit School Tricky Tray will be held Fri., April 22

nd
, 

NJ.  Doors open 5pm, calling of tickets begins at 7pm.  Cost is 
$15 per person including sheet of regular tickets, coffee/tea & 
desserts.  Tix call 973-835-5680 or lbarryhss@yahoo.com. 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I N  &  A R O U N D  O U R  P A R I S H  

A  G L A N C E  A T  T H E  W E E K  A H E A D  

MONDAY – April 11, 2016 
 1:00 PM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 7:30 PM - Bible Timeline - Parish House 
 7:30 PM - Ladies Guild Mtg. - Church Ryan Room 

TUESDAY – April 12, 2016 
 4:30 PM - Jr. Choir Practice – Church 
 6:30 PM – Comm’ity Subdivision Mtg.- Church Ryan Rm 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 7:00 PM - Bible Study - Parish House 

WEDNESDAY – April 13, 2016 
 9:00 AM - Bible Timeline - Parish House 
 1:00 PM - Bible Study – Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Chili Makers - School Kitchen 
 7:00 PM - Faith Sharing – Parish House 
 7:30 PM - Knights Mtg. – Church Ryan Room 

THURSDAY – April 14, 2016 
 9:00 AM - Faith Sharing Group - Church Ryan Room 
 7:00 PM - Sr. Choir Practice - Church 

FRIDAY – April 15, 2016 
 9:30 AM - Bible Study - Church Ryan Room 

SATURDAY – April 15, 2016 
 7:30 AM - Men’s Bible Sharing - Church Ryan Room 
 6:00 PM - Antioch Retreat – Church & School 

 

PRO-LIFE CORNER 

Father and maker of all, you adorn all creation 
with splendor and beauty, and fashion human lives 
in Your image and likeness.   Awaken in every heart 
reverence for the work of your hands, and renew 
among your people a readiness to nurture and sustain 
Your precious gift of life. 
Grant this through our Lord Jesus Christ, Your Son, 
who lives and reigns with You in the unity of the 
Holy Spirit, one God forever and ever.   Amen. 
 
 

mailto:pmcdonnell@kinnelonpd.org
mailto:president@acs350.org
mailto:academicdean@acs350.org
mailto:lombama@hotmail.com
http://www.lifecall.org/
mailto:lbarryhss@yahoo.com


  

Mark Your Calendars! 

Community Breakfast 
& Silent Auction  

(For a Foursome of Golf at Pound Ridge Golf Club) 
 

Proceeds to benefit the teens of R.I.S.E. 

 When: Sunday, April 24th               

 Time: 8am-1pm  

 Where: OLM School Cafeteria 

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R.I.S.E. stands for Risingville Inter-community Service Effort, but it actually stands for more…  

R.I.S.E. stands for improving the living conditions for folks who are living in unsafe homes. 

R.I.S.E. stands for bringing hope and joy into the lives of people who, at times, feel hopeless. 

R.I.S.E. stands for a brighter future for good people in unfortunate situations. 

R.I.S.E. stands for a group of 18 teens working in the heat of July to improve the lives of others. 

R.I.S.E. stands for 6 adult volunteer mentors cheering them on as they meet these challenges. 

 
R.I.S.E. needs your help to meet our goal of nearly $7,000.  To date we have raised $2,500.   

These costs cover transportation, food, building supplies, and tools for the week.  Please consider  

joining us for a delicious breakfast of pancakes, eggs, sausage, fruit, etc.  A special thank you to  

the Knights of Columbus for believing in the R.I.S.E. mission and for sponsoring this event! 

See you all there! 

 

 

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR CONTINUED SUPPORT AS A PARISH! 
 


